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The Kendall Chronicle  

Our Community Newsletter ñFree & Independent  

Supporting community initiatives, with part sponsorship by the Kendall Op 

The Meeting Place é 
Kendall Community Centre 19 Comboyne St Kendall. 

 Cappuccino, Latte, Hot Choc, Tea, Cold drinks $3 ea  

 Homemade delicious cakes, breads, deserts (gluten free avail)  $3 ea  

 bh² {9w±LbD ŀ ǾŀǊƛŜǘȅ ƻŦ ƘƻƳŜƳŀŘŜ ǘŀǎǘȅ ƭƛƎƘǘ ƳŜŀƭǎ όƭŀǎǘ ƻǊŘŜǊǎ ŀǘ мнΥолǇƳύ Ϸу 

Market Stalls  - .ǳȅ ŦǊŜǎƘ ƭƻŎŀƭ ǇǊƻŘǳŎŜΣ 
ƘŜǊōǎΣ Ǉƭŀƴǘǎ ǎŜŜŘǎΣ ƧŀƳǎΣ ƘƻƴŜȅΣ ŎǊŀƊ ŜǘŎΦ 
Global Gardens  -ΩtƛŎƪ Ψƴ tŀȅΩ ŦƻǊ ȅƻǳǊ 
ƻǿƴ ǇǊƻŘǳŎŜ ƎǊƻǿƴ ōȅ ƻǳǊ ǾƻƭǳƴǘŜŜǊǎΦ 

Café Group Bookings - !ǊŜ ŀǾŀƛƭŀōƭŜ 
ŦƻǊ ǳǇ ǘƻ мл ǇŜƻǇƭŜ ŀƴŘ о ǿŜŜƪǎ ƴƻǝŎŜΦ 
Stall Hire - ƴŜǿ ǎǘŀƭƭǎ  tƘ сррф ллрр 
Coffee club card - рǘƘ ŎƻũŜŜ ŦǊŜŜ 

October, 2015 

Open Every Thursday from 9am till 12.30pm  
New Volunteers Always Welcome...  

THE BIG SMILE 

SAYS IT ALL!   

On Sunday the 11th of October at 2pm at the Kendall Hall, a wonderful event is taking place. Itõs the 

ôKendall Sing Along Showõ, a fundraiser concert which is raising money for two community groups, 

the Kendall Playgroup and the Kendall Chronicle.  

Adam Bishop will accompany us all, and Rose Wilson and Terry Memory will lead the singing. The 

songs are well known musical theatre and jazz numbers, and the words will all be projected up on a 

screen on the stage so everyone can sing along. The songs include The Sound of Music, The Lady is a 

Tramp, What A Wonderful World, Oh What A Beautiful Morninõ, You are My Sunshine, Blue Skies 

and many more! 

The hall will be set up with tables and chairs, and guests are invited to bring along their own food 

and drinks, alcohol included. There will also be cakes and tea and cof-

fee available for purchase. 

Itõs shaping up to be a fun, merry, relaxed occasion and we hope to see 

and hear you there! 

Tickets- Adult - $10, Concession/Senior- $8, Under 18s- $6, Family- $25 

Please contact Rose on 0403 918 404 for further information or to re-

serve your tickets.  You can also purchase tickets on the day.  
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Kendall Music Exchange  

By Alison  

JADEõS MOBILE 
HAIRDRESSING  

 

 

For all your hair care needs  
without leaving homeé   

 

 

Jade 65594879 or 0423381047  

Come and see the CHUMS in action (or I should 

say: come and hear the CHUMS in action). The 

CHUMS are the Camden Haven Ukulele Musi-

cians. They will be the main guest artists at the 

next Kendall Music Exchange, which will take 

place on  

Friday 2nd October.  

It was in July 2012 that a group of like-minded 

people, mostly unknown to each other, went to 

learn ukulele with Ken Yates at Camden Haven 

Adult Education. They loved playing so much 

and realised then, that if they didnõt practice, all 

they had learned would be forgotten! So, with 

encouragement from Ken,  on 5th July 2012 

CHUMS (Camden Haven Ukulele Musicians) 

was born. They continued to play at each other's 

house and finally, by word of mouth, the group 

began to grow. 

Now CHUMS are at Laurieton United Services 

Club (LUSC) each Friday morning at  10.00amand 

continues to grow with some 55 ukulele enthusi-

asts in the group. Others join the group when 

they are on holidays and some even come by 

yacht (!) whilst on their travels.  

Their first group leader was Gwen Cause. Now 

the reigns have passed onto Khristina Joy, who 

continues to inspire the group to play and sing.  

CHUMS are a friendly bunch and all are wel-

come. As always, local musicians are invited to 

bring their instrument along to the Kendall Mu-

sic Exchange and play a couple of songs or you 

can just come to listen and enjoy all the wonder-

ful music. Doors open at 6.30 pm at the Kendall 

Community Hall, for a  7 pm start. Entry is by do-

nation. For more information please contact... 

 Alison on 0431 682 357. 

Friday, 6th November   

we will have the pleasure of hearing DAVID 

SMITH from Port Macquarie as the main guest 

artist..  

David Smith was born in London. As a teenager 

in the 1960s, when the British rock phenomenon 

was in full swing, he formed a band with some 

friends and they played regularly at functions 

and pubs. David played lead guitar and backing 

vocals. At the age of 23 he immigrated to Aus-


